Faculty Personnel Committee Report

Academic Year 2007/2008

Committee Members 

Sharon Molnar (Chair), David Brock, Barbara Henry,  Sandra Orr and Charles Smith

Activities

Fall 2007:

∙  Evaluation Spring 2007 packets were sorted and delivered 

∙ The packets were picked up by the department chairs from computer services.  

∙ Evaluation forms for  Fall 2007 were ordered 

∙ Evaluation packet labels were affixed to individual envelopes by Computer services, 

Evaluation forms were placed in the envelopes, and the packets were sorted by department and by faculty member. 

∙ Individual faculty envelopes were picked up by faculty or representatives.

∙ A new procedure for administration of the evaluations was established as per issues brought 

up by faculty in the general faculty  meeting.

Spring 2008:

∙ Evaluation packet labels were affixed to individual envelopes by Computer services, 

Evaluation forms were placed in the envelopes, and the packets were sorted by department and by faculty member. 

∙ Department chair picked up the packets for distribution to their faculty. 

∙ Evaluation forms have been ordered (20,000) and an additional set will be ordered for 

Fall 2008.

∙ Faculty Due Date AY 2008-2009 list was generated

Issues

At this time the Faculty Personnel Committee has only the faculty evaluations to consider.   The purpose of the committee needs to be clarified as to what issues the committee is to address in the future.

The chair of the FPC is resigning from the committee effective immediately. 

Respectfully Submitted,

Sharon Molnar
